
NSMS Hawk Talk

This year’s Halloween day at NSMS was fantastic.  We 
had so many amazing costumes, a spooky assembly 
(with a costume walk and staff vs students relay) and a 
variety of student choice activities to end the day. Our 
students were incredibly respectful.  Thank-you to the 
entire NSMS community for making this a Halloween to 
remember. 

   S
tay

 

Co
nne

cte
d

             School Phone: 250-656-1129
        

          

Daily Announcements Go
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This week’s assembly had a Halloween 
focus as we discussed expectations to 
ensure a safe, respectful and purposeful 
day at NSMS.
We had a spirited battle between our 
Grade 8 handball champions and our staff 
at this week’s Monday Morning Assembly. 
GO HAWKS!
We also thanked everyone at NSMS for 
supporting our annual We Scare Hunger 
food drive. Congratulations to Div 6 who 
collected the most donations this year 
(212 cans). 

November 8th is National Indigenous Veterans Day and November 11 is Remembrance 
Day.  

SQȺ SE ȽTE MEL,EḴTW̱ (we will not forget)

TW̱ HÁEQ ȽTE TŦE ȻSÁIYE  (we will remember them)

We will be holding our Remembrance Day Assembly on November 10th this year at 
NSMS. 

November 14 is a non-instructional day. Our NSMS team will be focusing and working 
together on reporting and assessment during this professional development opportunity.

  

Monday Morning Assembly

                     Weekly Update:  Nov 7 -11

Looking Ahead

                                Notes & News from the Home of the Hawks

Year at a Glance

Safe Arrival: 250-656-1211    
northsaanich_attendance@saanichschools.ca 
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